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May 24, 2004

Honorable Shirley Franklin, Mayor
City of Atlanta

33 Trinity Avenue. SW 2nd Floor West
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: Metro River Review
RC-04-02AT City of Atanta West Area CSO Tunnel at the R.M. Clayton Site

Dear Mayor Franklin:

[ am writing to let you know that the ARC staff has completed review of the application for a Metro
_ River Centificate for the project known as RC-04-02AT City of Atlanta West Area CSO Tunnel at

~ the R.M. Clayton Site that is located in the Chartahoochee River Corridor. Our finding is that the
proposed development is consistent with the Chattahoochee Corridor Plan. No modifications are
required.

Please call me, or Haley Fleming (404-463-3311), if you have any questions concerning the review.

Sincerely,

AN

Charles Krautler
Director

CEJmhf

C: Robert Hunter, Department of Watershed Management, City of Atlanta
Lynette Baker, Applicant




